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From: Gerald Muto <mutoj@comcast.net>
To: Ann Machado <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 4/9/2013 12:14 PM
Subject: Re: Permit 2013-00565, 93 Pitt

Ann, 

Thanks for the note and the call. 

Phase 2 and Phase 3 will be applied for under a separate permit at a later date. 

Let me know if you have any other questions. 

Can you tell me where the application heads now?

Jerry 

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 9, 2013, at 11:44 AM, "Ann Machado" <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

> Gerald -
>  
> I understand from your scope of work that you are adding the laundry room on the 2nd floor shown on 
plan A1.3. I also understand that you are finishing up the proposed work for the entrance from permit 
10-1410. Finally, I understand that you are reconstructing the rear stairway. 
>  
> The one question that I have is Plan A1.3A mentions Phase 2 and Phase 3. Is that work part of this 
permit or will it be on a separate future permit?
>  
> Thanks.
>  
> Ann
>  
>  
> Ann Machado
> Zoning Specialist
> Planning & Urban Development
> Portland City Hall
> (207) 874-8709
> 
> Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city 
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few 
exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public 
and/or the media if requested.   


